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I1 Superiore Generale

Rome, 18 July 2015

To: all the confreres
From: Fr. Luigi Menegazzo SX

Re: Episcopal appointment of Fr. Natale Paganelli

Dear Confreres,

Pope Francis has appointed our confrere, Fr. Natale Paganelli, the Apostolic
Administrator of the Diocese of Makeni (Sierra Leone) as bishop and has assigned to
him the See of Gadiaufala.

We gather in prayer around Fr. Natale and ask the Holy Spirit to bestow abundant
blessing upon his new ministry.

We rejoice at the trust shown by Pope Francis in our Family. May the new bishop be
certain that our Family will show him the fraternity that was so dear to our Holy
Founder, who, as a bishop, will be close to Fr. Natale with his protection in his new
ministry.

We ask our Blessed Lady to protect the new bishop.

Further information will be given as soon as it becomes available.
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